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Newsletter December 2022

 

Dear colleagues,
 
The year 2022 sent us all into challenges we never wished for.  Still - we hope and
wish for a Christmas season with some resting, peace and joy.

We are fortunate to tell that trainings are run and new ones starting in our part of the
community - this gives energy to us as reps. of ETC to continue to put in our
resources for our community.  We like to point out our joint work with ETAB.  The
exchange of information and collaboration enables us to act accordingly to what is at
hand.

Our live meeting in Oslo has been stimulating and fruitful, we stepped forward in our
alignment as a working group and planning of our ongoing work. The results give us
motivation and support to face the challenges we have to overcome in order to give
a deep sense underlying our actions and a good service towards our community
while administrating a complex organisation.

The ETC look forward to interact with you on relevant issues during the year to
come.

The BoD wishes you all a wonderful Christmas time and a good start into a healthy
and happy New Year.

https://mailchi.mp/5685c6bc213f/newsletter-december-20272297?e=84fde9a329


Andrea Thiem, Secretary
Mamie Wisker, Treasurer
Beth-Karin Danielsen, Chairperson

Joint WorkGroup of ETAB and ETC for creating a dynamic, databased website

Ohad Nachmani (ETAB Chair) took over as project manager after the summer from
Julia Kirchner (Office Manager). Feedback has been asked from the Guilds,
exchange with the other TABs has been sought. While several technical and content-
related aspects will need more time than originally planned data models and visual
simulations of online forms have already been developed. In cooperation with a
webpage consultant we have decided to realize the complex project step by step and
are now in the process of selecting a suitable company.

ATM-only trainings

The ETC have now received feedback from most of the member Guilds and will hold
another zoom meeting on this topic early in 2023, further details will be sent out in
the New Year.

Assessment Tool

A live workshop to review the Assessment Tool was included in the recent ETAB live
meeting in Israel in December 2022.  ETAB will advise the ETC on their views of the
future use of the Assessment Tool.

Persons in charge of this newsletter: Beth-Karin Danielsen (Norway), Mamie Wisker (UK),
Julia Ahamer (Austria) and Julia Kirchner (Office Manager).

Appendix
Summary ETC Live Meeting in Oslo September 2022

This edition of the newsletter will be translated into Italian, French, Spanish and German.
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